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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 6th October 2017 





�

















            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	93.7%


Year 1		-	96.3%


Year 2		-	96.7%


Year 3		-	98.0%


Year 4		-	95.2%


Year 5		-	98.0%


Year 6		-	98.1%








Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Year 5 Class Assembly
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We would like to say a big well done to our year 5 class for performing an amazing assembly on black history this week. The children and teachers worked really hard, well done to all.


Also thank you to those parents who were able to come and watch.








Community Hub


We would like to welcome all the new families who have recently joined us. Just to let you know we have a community hub with lots of activities and sessions for parents which run throughout the week.


Hub is sign posted from the school main reception. If you would like any more information or further details please do not hesitate to contact our community/hub leader Anji Barker.


Old and new families are all welcome.


Thank you.








Foundry School Nursery














Dinner Money


This is a reminder to all parents that your child’s dinner money needs to be paid every Monday morning, in advance for the week.


If you need to update or change your child’s dinner option please contact the school office.


Any other concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


Thank you.








Change in Weather


Now the weather is changing and it is getting colder can you please make sure all children have suitable footwear and a coat every day.


Can you please also make sure all your children’s property is clearly named.


Thank you.
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Parents evening will be the week commencing Monday 16th October. Please keep an eye out for the letters sent home. This is a good opportunity to discuss your child’s learning with the class teacher.








Parents Evening














                                            

